
 

 
Accessibility Enhancements at 

 Festival of Trees  
 

In an effort to make Kennedy Krieger Institute’s Festival of Trees more 

accessible to the children and families we serve we have made the 

following changes to this year’s event: 

1) We have added the EasyGo accessible family restroom with 

adult-sized changing table. This facility can be accessed to 

the right when you walk in SantaLand and behind the model 

train garden. Please look for signage or ask staff if you have 

trouble locating this facility.  

 

2) We have a “Calming Corral” or sensory room. This is an 

area for individuals who need to take a break from all the 

sights and sounds of Festival of Trees. The entrance to the 

Calming Corral is located in the back of SantaLand between 

the pony rides and Wildlife Adventure. 

 

3) We have a wheelchair accessible carousel so that everyone 

can enjoy the festival fun! 

 

4) We have priority seating areas for individuals with 

disabilities. These areas will be located in the food court, 

arts & craft area, and the coloring & letter writing area. 

 

If you have any specific questions about these changes, please direct 

them to our representatives at the Information Booth located behind the 

large tree at the Festival of Trees Main Entrance. 

 


